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April 21st 4

Sir

In reply to your letter of

the 5th untarel, I have to inform

you that you should remain

on the Receive to which you

belong secd then sery aid to which

you are entelled will be given

to you by the Indian Egent

I am Sir

Your obedient Servant

Pt Soncton

For the Depty of the Supt. Esqr.

of the deare Officies

Neeeman Newell

Indian

Harbor an Bouche

N. S.
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